
FY2023 PHA Annual Agency Plan and Moving to Work (MTW) Supplement  

Public Notice 

 
The Housing Authority of the City of Greenville’s 2023 Annual Agency Plan will be available 
for review and public comment as of August 15, 2022. The Greenville Housing Authority is now 
a Moving to Work agency under the landlord Incentives cohort. Our goal will be to implement 
various financial and administrative incentives to attract new landlords and retain current 
landlords in the Housing Choice Voucher Program. 

During the public comment period, residents, participants, and members of the general public are 
invited to participate in a public meeting and to review the Annual Agency Plan and MTW 
Supplement. 

Written comments will be accepted via email at rahchelr@tgha.net or in the public drop box at 
the address listed below through September 27, 2022. A virtual Public Hearing will be held on 
September 13, 2022, at 10:00 am via Zoom. The Annual Agency Plan and MTW supplement 
will be available at: 

TGHA Administrative Office – 122 Edinburgh Court, Greenville, SC 29607 and or our 
website at www.tgha.net 

 

Join Zoom Meeting via the Internet 

 https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89476994296?pwd=YWswUWU0cUloU2VMaTBWVGNVMkorQT09 

Join Zoom Meeting via Phone  
(646)-931-3860  

Meeting ID: 894 7699 4296 
Passcode: 135124 

 

Para que le interpreten la nota publica en espanol, favor de llamar 

(864) 339-4963 

 

       Posted this 15th Day of August 2022 

 

 By: ________________________________________________-  

         Rahchel Rice, Executive Assistant 
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